
Questions?
Please call MPIHP  

at (855) 275-4674 if you  
have any questions about  

Open Enrollment. 

JULY
1-20

Enrollment
Open

If you do NOT need to make 
changes to your health coverage
If you are not planning to make changes to your health coverage 
then you do not need to take further action. You do not need 
to complete any forms – your current coverage with MPIHP will 
remain in effect. 

If you would like to make  
changes to your health coverage
If you would like to make changes to your health coverage,  
please follow these steps: 

Download the Benefit Selection form that  
appears in the Forms section of this website page.

Review the instructions to complete the  
Benefit Selection form. You may also review the  
FAQs and Summaries of Benefits & Coverage to 
find out additional information about the enrollment 
process and benefits available to you.  
These documents may also be found in the  
Forms section of this website page.

Complete the Benefit Selection form and  
return it to MPIHP by July 20, 2019. 

You may also request Open Enrollment information and forms  
be sent to you by emailing service@mpiphp.org or by calling 
(855) 275-4674. 

Please complete and submit all of your Open Enrollment materials 
to MPIHP by July 20, 2019. 

Your new plan selection will be effective August 1, 2019.

However, if you are in the Retiree Health Plan, are  
Medicare-eligible and choose to enroll in an HMO plan,  
you will have a later effective date.

Each year, the Motion 
Picture Industry Health 
Plan (MPIHP) holds an  

Open Enrollment period 
when a Participant 

can change his or her 
medical and/or  

dental plan election. 

If you are a COBRA 
Participant, you may add 
or remove dependents or 

switch between  
Core and Non-Core 

coverage during the 
Open Enrollment period.
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